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NOTICE OF MEETING - CANCELLED 
 
The March 22, 2023 meeting of the OPG Commission is cancelled due to the failure of the 
Commission to properly notice the meeting to the public in accordance with the Colorado Open 
Meetings Law.  The meeting will be rescheduled to take place on the next available date on 
which a quorum can be established in compliance with the Open Meetings statute and the 
agenda and meeting materials will be distributed and posted.    
 
We apologize for the inconvenience.   
 


